
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
June 5, 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
A pellet stove at 55 Lex has a chimney pipe exiting from the dining room  to the deck. 
 
Reminder letters to go out to all homeowners that changes may not be made to the 
exterior of he buildings without Board permission. 
 
3 Concord Rd. has a wood burning stove. The cap was repaired and replaced by Top Hat. 
 
Trees at the front entrance need pruning. 
 
The Board discussed late owners and financials. 
 
The Board will begin a budget for the upcoming Annual meeting. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday July 10 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


